
I am a current breastfeeding mom and have nursed all 3 of my babies for a minimum of 12 months each. 
I know personally that the expense of breastfeeding or pumping supplies can be a barrier for moms. 
Although it would make a small difference in the cost, I fully support this bill and urge lawmakers to 
consider supporting this exemption. 
 
Sarah Greco 
Ansonia, CT 
 


